
From: Molly Kleinman  
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 7:33 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for TC-1 Rezone 
 
 
Hello, Planning Commissioners,  
I’m writing to express my support for the proposed rezoning of the area around State and Eisenhower to 
the new TC-1 district. Ann Arbor needs much more housing than we have now, and upzoning this area is 
a good step in the right direction. I live in a nearby neighborhood, and am excited about bringing more 
business, activity, and neighbors to this area. I encourage you to hustle up and rezone the rest of the 
eligible corridors as well.  
Sincerely, 
Molly Kleinman 
Ward 4 
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